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WASILLA PLANNING COMMISSION
RESOLUTION SERIAL NUMBER 14-22

A RESOLUTION OF THE WASILLA PLANNING COMMISSION RECOMMENDING
THAT THE WASILLA CITY COUNCIL OFFICIALLY NAME LOT 1, CREEKSIDE
PLAZA SUBDIVISION AS PEDERSEN PARK.

WHEREAS, the Wasilla Parks and Recreation Commission approved Resolution
Serial No. 14-02 at their meeting of August 13, 2014, recommending that Lot 1,
Creekside Plaza Subdivision, be named Pedersen Park; and

WHEREAS, the City of Wasilla Planning Commission has reviewed the proposal
and discussed the Park’s and Recreation Commission’'s recommendation at their
meeting of September 23, 2014; and

WHEREAS, Pedersen Family Limited Partnership donated Lot 1, Creekside
Plaza Subdivision, to the City of Wasilla for the use as a City park and recreation area
on August 12, 2013; and

WHEREAS, Floyd Pedersen, entrepreneur, land developer, and investor in
Alaska in the late 1990’s, purchased Creekside Plaza and surrounding areas, including
the current location of the Wasilla Police Department; and

WHEREAS, Floyd Pedersen, a devoted family man, with a farming background
as a young boy, appreciated the land, nature, and held a strong desire for others to
share his love of the land; and

WHEREAS, Floyd Pedersen was a man who spent many years in service to his

community; as well as being involved in many organizations.
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NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Wasilla Planning Commission
supports and recommends to the Wasilla City Council the naming of Lot 1, Creekside
Plaza, as Pedersen Park.

APPROVED by the Wasilla Planning Commission on September 23, 2014.

APPROVED:
Cé 4/»1// 4 1/%&,}@& C?J ﬁ/)z/
Glenda Ledford, Chdlifman > Date
ATTEST:
\\% &sz(
Tina Crawforﬁ, AICP‘, City Planner
VOTE: Passed Unanimously
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